Reflectional for REACH Members to Write Reflections on Learnings/Unlearnings and
Observations during Dec 2021-May 2022 on the REACH Team

Reflection process:

We may be able to look back over our own reflections made after our weekly meetings and initially write this as a
document for ourselves. Once written we can decide what we want to share with the group and whether it can be
attached as an appendix to the final report for NERC (which may be public) as part of our process. If there is
anything we’d like shared with our own group, but not made public, we can indicate that through changing the
text to blue for internal to the group reflections and black for public reflections that can go to the funder. As
always thank you for the time and effort you take to do this and for all of your contributions to the project.

What have you enjoyed and found challenging about the REACH project and process?

How have you felt about your positionality within the project, both as a person and as a professional within an
academic context?

What have you learnt about collective work praxis from the project? What could have been done differently or
better?

How has your own research paradigm or disciplinary understanding contributed to the REACH project and been
changed as a result of working on the REACH project?



What are the key outcomes you hope to see from the project both for yourself, the project as a collective and
ideally for the research centre and/or University and/or other similar research centres?

Thank you



